
 Newchurch Community Primary School 
 
12th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Y4 PAN performance at the Parr Hall – Monday 11th March 2019  

 

As part of this year’s Primary Arts Network, Year Four will be performing at the Parr Hall in Warrington. 

The event, which will include several other schools, will take place at 6:00pm; however the children will 

need to be there earlier for rehearsal so we will be taking them at from school around 1pm and they will 

arrive back at school for collection at approximately 8.30pm. 

 

The children will require lunch in school on the day and a fully disposable packed meal for the evening to 

be eaten before the performance at the Parr Hall (no glass please). The cost of the return journey by 

coach will be £5.33, payable on Parent Pay.   

 

Having every member of Year Four would be a great boost, as they will all have worked hard 

on their performance.  

 

Parent tickets are available for the event, with 60 allocated to each school, at a cost of £4 each. These 

will be available for parents of children who are performing initially and will be sold on a first come first 

served basis from the school office.  Please send in your permission slip and order form by Friday 1st 

March and the tickets will be sent home.  Payment for the coach and tickets are to be paid on 

Parent Pay. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs S Lawrenson 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
Y4 PAN performance at the Parr Hall – Monday 11th March 2019  

 

I would  /  would not like my child….………………………………………………………………………………………………….…… 

 
to take part in the above visit. (Please delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………… Date ………………………….………..…… 

 

Please print name. ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………………………  

 

I have paid £5.33 on Parent Pay                 OR             Pupil Premium voucher            

 

I would like to order …………  (no) tickets at £4 each, payable on Parent Pay. 

 
I will provide my child with a packed meal for the evening 

 

I wish to purchase a school packed meal for the evening and will pay £2.30 on Parent Pay.     

 


